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From the School,
What a cold and wet week we had last week; it was nice 
to see the sun out yesterday. As a result of the very wet  
weather last week the Lower Lachlan Athletics Carnival has 
been postponed as a result of the grounds in West Wyalong 
being closed. Hopefully, we will have a new date shortly. 

This week is Education Week, with the theme of "Lifelong 
Learners".  Next  week  we  will celebrate Education week 
assembly which will be livestreamed via our Facebook page.                                                                                                      
Unfortunately, with the current COVID-19 restrictions we 
are unable to have parents and community members                
attend our school. More information about the assembly 
will come later in the week. 

This week our 7 transition students will begin their educational journey at our school and I am sure they will enjoy 
their time here over the next two terms. I look forward to welcoming them all and showing them around our school 
on Wednesday. Mrs Rossiter and Mrs Helyar have been busy preparing some fantastic lessons for our new students.

Last week Kindergarten to Year 6 had Chris Hanneman visit for a skills session for NRL. It was great seeing all the 
students enjoying the session outside my window on the new lawn area. Thank you Chris for attending our school. 

Late yesterday we were informed that the Festival of Instrumental Music performance which was to be held in Sydney 
has been cancelled due to the current situation. This decision has been made to ensure the safety and wellbeing of 
students and staff, and taking into consideration the viability of the event proceeding in a COVID-safe way.

Every Department of Education school has a number of targets, including an attendance target relating to the       
percentage of students attending school 90% of the time and above. As a reminder I’m sharing the following number 
of days students can be absent from school for the percentage attendance shown: 
	 - 95% attendance - 10 days per year 			  - 90% attendance - 20 days per year 
	 - 85% attendance - 30 days per year 			  - 80% attendance - 40 days per year 
You may think that 85% attendance is ok. However students who have an attendance rate of 85% are missing 
6 weeks of school per year which is over half a term. If a student had an attendance rate of 85% across their 
whole schooling, they would miss 78 weeks of school, which is almost two years. We are regularly looking at our                                                                                        
attendance data to identify those students who are educationally at risk due to low attendance at school. The                                                                                                                 
research tells us that students with an attendance rate below 90% are educationally at risk. Above 95% is our               
expected student attendance. We are currently reviewing our attendance procedures and will be putting a number 
of processes in place over the remainder of the year. We understand that at the moment students are encouraged 
to stay at home if unwell, however there are still a number of students who are absent for unjustified reasons. Please 
work with us to ensure all students are at school to give them the best chance of success in life.

Don’t forget next Monday will be our school photo day. We ask that students wear full school uniform. Could all   
students wear their gold school shirt and either green/grey pants or skirts. We look forward to seeing everyone 
looking their best on Monday.
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MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT SUN
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Lower Lachlan 
Athletics

-West Wyalong
POSTPONED
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School Photo 
Orders Due

29 30 31

NRFNL
1st Final

@Lake 
CARGELLIGO

1 Aug

2

School Photos
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Trent Barrett 
Shield-Griffith 

Years 3/4 
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Australian Maths 
Competition

5

Leadership Awards
- TCS
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ICAS - Writing
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PLEASE NOTE: 
STUDENTS CAN ONLY BOOK DOWN WHEN THEIR PARENT HAS CALLED THE SCHOOL OR 

PROVIDED A NOTE WITH PERMISSION 

* * * R E M I N D E R * * * 

T U C K S H O P 
B A G S  A R E  T O 

B E 
H A N D E D  I N 

O N 

T U E S D A Y 

TERM 3 TUCKSHOP PIE PATROL
28 July GILLIAN MURRAY

JACQUI 
DILLON

4 August GILLIAN MURRAY
11 August ALLYSON KING
18 August ALLYSON KING
25 August RACH BLACKER
1 September RACH BLACKER
8 September LISA BENDALL
15 September KELLY TYACK

**IS ANYONE AVALABLE TO DO TUCKSHOP **IS ANYONE AVALABLE TO DO TUCKSHOP 
ON THE ABOVE DATES**ON THE ABOVE DATES**

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - MONDAY 2ND AUGUST 2021

EGGS EGGS EGGSEGGS EGGS EGGS

We have fresh eggs for sale. We have fresh eggs for sale. 

$3 carton$3 carton
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Year 3/4
Sophia Newham, Billy Tyack & Isla 

Mackin

K/1/2
Alice Helyar

Year 7/8
Joanna O'Reilly, Emma Bendall & Dylan 

Browne

Year 5/6
Jordan Ireland & Flynn Helyar

Class Award: Joanna O'Reilly, Year 7/8 & Mr O'Brien

Prize Box: Flynn Helyar, Ivy Helyar & Billy Tyack
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HALL BOOKINGS
For bookings and key 

collection for the 
Tullibigeal Hall

 contact
Lisa Bendall 

0429 000 610

CWA ROOM HIRE
Bookings should be 

directed to: 
Fay Bendall 
02 6972 9243

Community 
Centre

Bookings are now essential 
for the use of the 

Community Centre (RSL).

Bookings can be made with
 Janelle Ireland on 

02 6972 9212

P a g e  1 0P a g e  1 0

CRAFTY CORNER
    Fridays from 3pm- 5.30pm.Cakes, biscuits, jams, pickles, and second-hand                                 

books available. After-hours contact: Fay Bendall 02 6972 9243

BOOK EXCHANGE DEPOT
LOCATED:   

Tullibigeal Community 
Centre in cupboard on 

verandah.

This is a Self Help Book and 
Magazine Exchange available 

to 
locals and visitors. An 

inexpensive way of obtaining 
reading material for your 

pleasure. 
All books and magazines are 
donated. An excellent way to 

dispose of unwanted used 
books.

Please feel free to exchange or 
donate reading matter. 

TULLIBIGEAL CWA

T U L L I B I G E A L 
C O - O P 

& 
A U S T R A L I A  P O S T

O P E N I N G  H O U R S - 
M o n - T h u r s :  9 a m - 5 p m

F r i d a y :  9 a m -  6 p m

* * C O F F E E  M A C H I N E  N O W * * C O F F E E  M A C H I N E  N O W 
A V A I L A B L E  A T  T H E A V A I L A B L E  A T  T H E 

C O - O P * *C O - O P * * 

T h e  c o - o p  o f f e r s  a  r a n g e  o f  
g o o d s  a n d  s e r v i c e s 

i n c l u d i n g : 
•  P o s t a g e  &  C o l l e c t i o n  o f  

m a i l
• 	 G r o c e r i e s

•  D e l i 
• F r o z e n  g o o d s

•  M e a t  s u p p l i e d  b y  U n g a r i e 
B u t c h e r y

•  H a r d w a r e
•  M a g a z i n e s 

•  G i f t w a r e  &  C a r d s 
• C o n f e c t i o n e r y &  c o l d  d r i n k s

•  F R E S H  C H I C K E N  f r o m 
S t e g g l e s 

•  B e d d i n g
•  I c e  a v a i l a b l e 

D E L I V E R I E S 
M i l k -  T u e s d a y  &  F r i d a y

F r e s h  F r u i t  &  V e g g i e s -  T u e s d a y 
A f t e r n o o n 

F r e s h  C h i c k e n - 
W e d n e s d a y  m o r n i n g  

F r e s h  S a l a d s  - 
T h u r s d a y

F r e s h  m e a t  f r o m 
B u t c h e r s  e v e r y d a y .

F o r  a n y  s p e c i a l  o r  u p d a t e s ,  p l e a s e  s e e 

o u r  f a c e b o o k  p a g e 

@  T u l l y  C o  o p

C o - O p :  ( 0 2 )  6 9 7 2  9 1 0 7

P o s t  O f f i c e :  ( 0 2 )  6 9 7 2  9 2 8 3 

S H O P  L O C A L ! S H O P  L O C A L ! 
U S E  I T , U S E  I T , 

O R O R 
L O S E  I TL O S E  I T  

MAYFIELD HOTEL NEWSMAYFIELD HOTEL NEWS

**It is a requirement upon entry to the hotel that you provide your 
name & phone number to staff. Please use the QR Code as it is now 

mandatory**
 TRADING HOURS:

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & 
Thursday

Opening at 4pm

FRIDAYFRIDAY
Opening at 3pm

FRIDAY NIGHT RAFFLES
Keys for Cash & Meat Trays in aid 

of Tullibigeal Lakes United
Friday Night Super Draw- Friday Night Super Draw- 

POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICEPOSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
Friday Night Pub Grub 

6:30pm to 8:30pm 
For bookings please phone 

Lou 0427 729 227

SATURDAY & SUNDAYSATURDAY & SUNDAY
Opening at 12 noon

SATURDAY SYDNEY RACE TIPPING
$5 Entry Fee

Tips MUST be in before the first 
race - 7 Winner Jackpot $1515
Last weeks Winner: Peg 14pts.
Sunday Roast Lunch- 12-2pmSunday Roast Lunch- 12-2pm

ROAST PORK $15ROAST PORK $15
MARS BAR CHEESECAKE $6MARS BAR CHEESECAKE $6

Bookings are essential please contact Bookings are essential please contact 

Lou on 0427 729 227Lou on 0427 729 227

We have a range of measures in place to keep us all safe and    

compliant and we ask that you all are understanding and comply 

with all the measures in place whilst you are in the pub.

As our floor area is limited and we need to comply with the rules 

regarding social distancing, if we ask that you relocate to another 

area of the pub please be understanding!!

Here is a run down on the rules from June 1:

✅ 1.5m and 2sqm social distancing requirements apply throughout the 

hotel. Please take note of the signs posted around the pub

✅ We ask that you practice hand hygiene & social distancing

✅ Legislation requires that patrons names and phone number must be 

recorded upon entry.

✅ Sanitizer stations are set up around the pub, please use them

✅If you are showing flu-like symptoms, please stay at home. If unwell  

you may be refused entry or asked to leave - please understand this is 

for everyone's safety.


